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                       RECOVERED STOLEN - ID REQUESTED 

On Saturday November 21st, a member of the community of Ladner contacted the VPD 
Marine Unit regarding a suspicious person with a MacGregor sailboat in the south arm 
of the Fraser River. After checking Stolen Boats Canada, the caller was concerned the 
vessel was a MacGregor listed as Stolen from Vancouver. VPD Marine Unit members 
attended and after an investigation into the operator and vessel, seized the vessel as 
“Stolen”. Investigators are working on confirming the identification of the vessel. Please 
contact Cst. Jamie Gibson if you can assist with this investigation.Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca 
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